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SPECIAL MEETING

WEDNESDAY 5:30 P.M ocroBER 2, 2024

Board members present: Chairman Brett Wachsmith, Vice-Chairman Laura
Osiadacz, and Commissioner Cory Wright.

Clty of Cle Elum Council Members: John Glondo, Steven Cook, Ken
RatIiff, and Matthew Lundh.

City of Roslyn Council Members:
Janine Brodine, Jeff Adams, and

Others: Julie Kjorsvik, Clerk of
Administrator; Josh Fredrickson,
of the public.

Shannon O'Malley, Catherine Cook,
Justin Davis.

the Board; Mandy Buchholz,
Public Works Director; and

Office
1 member

SPECIAI MEETING COAL MINES TRAIL COMMISSIONERS

At 5:30 p.m. Chairman Wachsmith opened a Joint Special Meeting with
the Kittltas County Board of Commissioners, representatives from t.he
City of Cle Elum Councj-l, and City of Roslyn Council, to discuss
amendments to the Coal Mines Trail Interlocal Agreement.

Vice-Chairman Osiadacz explained how the Coal Mines Trail Interlocal
Agreement needed to be amended as it's outdated. She said she's been
working with the City of Cle Elum Mayor, a representative from the
City of Roslyn, and the Chair of the Coal Mine Trai1. Together
they've come up with a few recommendations for amendments to the
document. The amendments incl-uded changing the meeting dates, as
welf as the financial piece. Commissioner Wright submitted a red-
Iine version of the document and reviewed his recommendations for
discussion. He said he'd like to add the development of a vision
plan with timelines; term limits and to increase the number of
members,. and to have the responsibility of the vision plan be on the
Coal Mine Trail Commlssion. Vice-Chairman Osj-adacz felt they should
hire a consultant to assist with drafting a vlsion plan, and that
funding should be provided for it. The suqgested timeline for
completing the 1O-year vision plan was no later than May of 2026.
The City of CIe Elum Mayor Matthew Lundh suggested adding language
to include the Open Public Meetings Act.

Commissioner Wright recommended annuaf funding for the
reasonable maintenance and operation, in the amount of

costs of
$12,000. 00

,'i'l I r,,', irl
..r I ! t

tilir
' i.l;:'

-5'74ll

LO/02/24 MTNUTES 1



from Kittitas County; and $4,000.00 from both the City of Cle Elum
and City of Roslyn. After discussion, Commissioner Wright offered to
provide a new red-llne version, and have it submitted to each
municipality so they can adopt it on their own and then return it to
the County for their considerat.ion. It was also determined that
Kittitas County would cover the costs of recording the Interlocal
Agreement once all partles have signed it.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Josh Fredrickson, Public Works Director, provided an update on
erosj-on and maintenance issues. He said they've done some survey
work at several locations on some of the most used parts of the
trai1. There's permitting needed, modeling of the floodplains, and
with utilities, they are looking at a cost of approximately I.1
million dollars. Mr. Fredrickson recommended workinq with the
agencies to complete the work in phases on certain segments of the
traif. He felt having a vision plan would assist in finding funding
including applying for grants.

The meeting concluded at 6:19 p.m
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